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I believe abortion is wrong. I believe our laws should uphold the sanctity of life. The rights
 of the unborn child should be at least equal to the rights of the woman who bears that
 child. We as a society should protect the rights of unborn child.  It has been said that the
 quality of a society can be gauged by the way in which it provides for and protects those
 who are most vulnerable. Surely there can be no single group as vulnerable as unborn
 children who have no voice, no choice and no influence. 
Have we seared our collective conscience so much that we will allow late term abortion to
 continue in this state of Queensland. I urge the committee to consider the rights of each
 and every unborn child the will be affected by any detrimental changes to the law.
Richard Parks
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